April 11, 2018

Mayor and City Council City of Columbia 701 E Broadway, Columbia MO 65205

Re: Downtown Solid Waste Master Plan

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:

I would like to add my support for the proposed downtown solid waste master plan. Considerable time and thought has been given to the plan and compactor locations. Some parts of downtown have experienced issues with inadequate service and I believe this plan is a step in the process of solving some existing and future problems.

Sincerely

Allan Moore

Former CID Economic Development Committee Chair